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Autumn 1 2023 

  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Welcome back to the new academic year!  I hope that you all had a lovely summer break and were able to 
enjoy time with your families and friends.  It has been lovely to see all the children back in school and hear 
about their holidays! 
 
Here is the overview showing what we will be learning during the first half of the Autumn Term. I hope that 
you find it both helpful and informative.  
 

If you have any questions about your child’s school life, please don’t hesitate to speak to me or arrange an 
appointment.  
 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 

Miss Kelly Archer 
 
 
Reminders! 
Please ensure your child comes to school with the following named items: 

• Reading Book and Homework Diary – please read with your child and sign their diary at least 3 

times every week  

• Folens Maths Books need to be brought in to school every Friday 

• Spelling Homework Books need to be brought in to school every Monday 

• Water Bottles (containing water only please) 

• Coat  

• PE Kit - plain white, black or navy shorts, blue PE T-shirt with school logo and trainers.  

Summerleaze Class have their PE lessons on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, but PE kits should be 

brought into school every Monday and taken home on Friday.  In the interests of your child’s 

safety, it is essential that they have correctly fitting, suitable PE shoes. Long hair will need to 

be tied back and earrings removed (or covered)                

• Times Tables - please encourage your child to learn their tables and ensure they use Times 

Tables Rock Stars as often as possible.  This is a very useful resource and makes learning tables 

fun 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

 
 

   



Summerleaze Class – Autumn Term 1 2023 
Curriculum Overview - Information for Parents and Carers 

 

Maths  
We will be working on: 

 Place value 

 Four operations 

 
 

 

English  
We will be writing non-

chronological reports based on 

emperor penguins and then an 

animal/subject of our choice 

 

 

Science  
We will be learning about Light. 
We will be finding out about how 
light travels, how we see, 
shadows and circuits 
 

 

History  
We will be learning about the 
World War II 
 

 

French 
We will be learning how to 
describe our pets 

 

Computing  
We will be learning about 
computing systems and 
networks, focusing on systems 
and searching. 
 

 
 

Art 
We will be developing our own 
styles of painting through the 
use of: colour, tone and shade. 
We will be exploring the works 
of both, Andy Warhol and 
Banksy 
 

          
 

RE 
This term we will be learning 
about Islam and exploring the 
question: 

● What does it mean to be 
a Muslim in Britain 
today? 
 

 

PE 
As part of the PE curriculum, the 
children will be learning key skills 
and rules to apply during invasion 
games 
 

 



PSHE 
The children will be thinking 
about: 

● Keeping/Staying Safe – Peer 
Pressure 

● Keeping/Staying Healthy - 
the risks associated with 
smoking 

 

 
 

Whole Class Guided Reading 
Text: 
Goodnight Mister Tom  
by Michelle Magorian 

 
 

Class Book: 
The Wolf Wilder  
by Katherine Rundell 

 

Design and Technology 
 
Geography  
 
Music 

 
These subjects will be taught next 
half term. 

 
 
Outdoor Learning: 
Summerleaze Class will have 
Outdoor Learning in Autumn 2 
and Summer 2 2023 

  

 
 


